TO: Tor Bejnar, SW/TLH
FROM: Joe Lurix, SED
Date: August 16, 2004

Name: Florida Tire Recycling Inc. (FTRI)
Address: 9675 Range Line Road
Port St. Lucie

Re:GMS LD. NO.: 5056p01887
Closure Cost Estimates Dated: July 15, 2004 and revised on July 29, 2004

I have reviewed the above closure cost estimates totaling $56,670.00 and have determined that these
estimates are acceptable as submitted for this Waste Tire Processing Facility. A copy of the estimate is
attached. Although the revised estimate is less than what is existing on file, FTRI requests the amount
of the bond to remain at “$72,000.00”, see July 15, 2004 letter.



